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Memorandum 

 

Date:   August 30, 2019 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Scott Morgan, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2019012016 

  Solano 4 Wind Project Environmental Impact Report 

                                                                                                                            

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached materials for more specific information.  All other project 

information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ammon Rice 

 Sacramento Municipal Utility District 

 6201 S Street, MS H201 

 Sacramento, CA 95817 

 
 



Powering forward. Together. 

- SMUD® 
CORRECTION TO THE DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

REPORT EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
SOLANO 4 WIND PROJECT 

Date: August 22, 2019 

To: Agencies and Interested Parties 

Lead Agency: Sacramento Municipal Utility District 
6201 S Street, MS H201 
Sacramento, CA 95817 
Contact: Ammon Rice at (916) 732-7 466 

Govemo(s Office Qt Planning & Research 

AUG 2 9 2019 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 

Subject: Correction to the Draft Environmental Impact Report Executive Summary: Solano 4 Wind 
Project (State Clearinghouse No. 2019012016) 

Review Period: July 23, 2019 to September 6, 2019 

This notice concerns the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) Sacramento Municipal Utility District 
(SMUD) prepared for the proposed Solano 4 Wind Project (Project), located in Solano County. The 
Draft EIR was posted for public review on July 23, 2019. Although all chapters in the EIR itself are 
correct, it has come to SMUD's attention that an incorrect version of the Executive Summary was 
issued with the Draft EIR. SMUD sincerely regrets this mistake and has posted the correct version of 
the Executive Summary to our website, https://www.smud.org/CEQA. Printed copies may be reviewed 
during normal business hours at SMUD Customer Service Center (6301 S Street, Sacramento, CA 
95817), SMUD East Campus Operations Center (4401 Bradshaw Road, Sacramento, CA 95827), and 
Solano County Library (44 S 2nd St, Rio Vista, CA 94571 ). 

Written comments on the Draft EIR should be submitted to SMUD-Environmental Services, P.O. Box 
15830 MS H201, Sacramento, CA 95852-1830, Attn: Ammon Rice; or Ammon.Rice@smud.org before 
5:00 p.m. on September 6, 2019. 

For more information on the project, please contact Ammon Rice at (916) 732-7 466 or 
Ammon.Rice@smud.org. 
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